
From: Michelle work
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Save the Dunes
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 6:48:20 PM

To whom it may concern,

We are pleading with you not to close down the dunes.  We are locals here and have family that live on the Mesa
overlooking the dunes and to boot, have breathing issues. If they aren’t complaining about the dunes then I don’t see
why others are?  They are trying every tactic to shut it down and really for no GOOD reason.  Please don’t let them
bully you into what will be a devastating effect on our great little community.

Thank you for your time.

Michelle Winters
243 Irish Way
Pismo Beach, Ca 93449
209-598-2554
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